
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  25th April, 2025                                                   Circular No: QCS/2024/164 

Subject: Invitation to the Book Fair – An Initiative to Foster a Love for Reading 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that a Book Fair is being organized on Saturday, 26th April 2025, 

coinciding with the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM). This event is being held in collaboration with Diksha 

Books, a reputed name in quality educational publishing. 

This initiative is a part of our ongoing endeavor to nurture reading habits and cultivate a lifelong love for 

literature among our students. Exposure to diverse genres and thought-provoking literature is 

instrumental not only in enhancing language skills but also in stimulating cognitive growth and critical 

thinking—cornerstones of holistic development. 

We encourage you to visit the Book Fair with your child and explore the carefully curated selection of 

books that cater to various age groups and interests. Attractive benefits are offered to students: 

 Assured gift with every purchase above Rs. 300. or flat 10% discount on every purchase.  

 Lucky Draw where students would win attractive prizes’ and books.  

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in making this initiative a success. 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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